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Comments: This is a terrible idea. Responsible shooters are being punished for no reason. I believe designated

shooting ranges would be more dangerous rather than safe. If I want to go to shooting range I will go to one in

town where there is appropriate equipment and personnel to increase chances of a safe environment, such as

shooting lanes, instructors..ect. Nothing is fool proof but the more distance you can put between you and other

shooters the better. That's what we have now and that's what's being threatened  to be taken away. The first 4

miles of rampart range road is already closed to shooting and I feel it becomes more and more every year. As a

responsible shooter I make every effort to pick up after my self and others who were there before me. Gathering

shells, trash, and things that don't belong there. If this is about the impact to the environment then let's talk about

the 4 miles closed to shoot. Do you realize how much trash I find in the normal camping sites. Beer cans, bottles,

bags, abandoned cars. Where is the Petition to fix that?  Please drop this proposal. 


